
February 1st, 1929

Dr, Frank P. Day, 
President, Union College, 
Schenectady, Mew York.

Dear President Day : -

In the absence of Sir Arthur 
Currie I beg to acknowledge your letter of the 
30th of January, In which you were kind enough to 
invite him to be present at your inauguration as 
President of Union College on the 4th of Hay next.

I know Sir Arthur would wish 
to congratulate both yourself and the College on 
this appointment and will regret that he cannot 
attend the ceremonies. While he has fully re­
covered his health he is prolonging his stay abroad 
on the advice of his physicians and it will probably 
be the end of May before he returns to Montreal.

With all kind wishes for a 
successful function, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Acting Principal.


